. Bradford, Pa.
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NA;TIONAL. RECOVERY ADMINISTRATION
o © .WASHINGTON, D.C.

Thursday
July 27, 1933,
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Mr, Arthur H, Beal,
Hotel Holley,

Dear Sir:

We thank you for your letter of July 19th, in :
vhich you make application for a position with this Admini- -
stration,and outline conditions in the industries of your

At present, no appointments are being made in
the fisld, as we expect Industrial Associations and volun=
teers to handle most of this work. If a charge in owr field
procedwe is announced, however, we shall be pleased to have
you communicate with us at that time. You may address your
letter to Mr. L. M. Collins, Personnel Director, National
Recovery Adminietration, Washington, D, C.

We shall, however, appreciate your uiné your ine
fluence in support of the Presidesnt's Reemployment Program.

¢ -

Voery truly yours, ~

R Pkt

* AO B. rorth
Chief, Correspondence Division,

XN
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